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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR EDUCATION, SPORT AND CULTURE
 BY SENATOR J.L. PERCHARD

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 19th OCTOBER 2010
 

Question
 
How many student places are available in each of the non fee paying secondary schools and which year groups of
those schools have the spare places?
 
Answer
 
Due to the designated catchment areas assigned to each school, two of our secondary schools are full.  There is
capacity for a further 318 students in the remainder of the non-fee paying secondary schools, across all year
groups.  If additional spaces are required, the department has a degree of flexibility to accommodate more
students if circumstances dictate.
 


